
Ray Preciado
I am writing to request that you deny the Title V and any permits required by Aluminum Dynamics, 
Inc for their proposed aluminum processing plant in Benson, AZ. 
This plant will bring contamination to the river, depletion of water, air pollution and soil
contamination, etc. 
One of my wife's and mine concern is the contamination of the river as the river is part of our 
property. What kind of toxins will be dumped into the river? How will it affect the soil that the
farmers farm on, for the livestock and for us? What will the air quality be like? What about the
depletion of the water for our town? 
We moved out of the city to a small town to live, to have a better quality of life. In an environment
with cleaner air and less congestion. 


